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Friday 20th December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we draw to a close for this term, I want to thank you all for your support. Not just for coming to the 
wonderful Christmas performances over the last week, but for getting your children to school, helping 
with homework and reading, and supporting the events organised by HELPS and Friends. When we 
work closely in partnership the impact on your children is greater. 
 
Just a reminder that after Christmas, Aspens take over as caterers at our two schools. The kitchen 
staff are staying the same but the menus and options are different, with school packed lunch no 
longer an option. The menu is available on our websites. 
 
I hope you have a lovely Christmas and New Year. We look forward to seeing you at normal times on 
Wednesday 8th January 2025. 
 
Regards 
 
Adam Mason 


